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School Attendance Matters  

This week’s  Attendance 
Our target for attendance is 96%. 

Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 9 
Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to Class 7 

Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Class 1&2 
 
 

Class 1 Class 7 99.7% 98.7% 

Class 2 Class 8 96.7% 98.7% 

Class 3 Class 9 99% 98.3% 

Class 4 Class 10 93% 98.3% 

Class 5 Class 11 93% 95.7% 

Class 6 Class 12 96.7% 94.7% 

SHARING OUR FAITH 
Holy Services at St Margaret Mary’s Church 

 

Palm Sunday Mass: Sat 13th - 5:30pm & Sun 14th - 10am  

Chrism Mass at Cathedral: Wed 17th – 7:30pm  

Mass of the Lord’s Supper: Thu 18th – 7pm  

Ecumenical Stations: Fri 19th – 11am from Holy Spirit  

Good Friday Service: Fri 19th – 3pm  

Easter Sunday Mass: Sat 20th – 8:30pm & Sun 21st – 10am  

 

ST MARGARET MARY’S ARE… 

HOCKEY CHAMPIONS 

Congratulations to our Year 2 Hockey Team who competed against five  

other local schools to become the Hockey Champions.  

 

Well done to Mr McManus who prepared 

the children for this event. The children 

were fantastic, demonstrated amazing 

skills, as well as, good sportsmanship 

and excellent manners.  
 



SPRING TERM DATES 

DATE EVENT 

Week beginning 1st April HOLY WEEK SERVICES 

Wednesday 3rd April STAY AND PLAY FOR PRESCHOOL IN NURSERY  

Friday 5th April FINISH FOR EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Tuesday 23rd April CHILDREN RETURN 

Thursday 25th April 9.20a.m. EASTER BONNET PARADE FOR MORNING NURSERY 
AND ANY FULL TIME PARENTS  
2.15p.m.  EASTER BONNET PARADE FOR AFTERNOON 
NURSERY AND ANY FULL TIME PARENTS 

SUMMER UNIFORM REMINDER 
 

Please note that often early in the summer term the weather may still be cold and so on these occasions 
the winter uniform is still appropriate. The school summer uniform is as follows;  
Boys                                                 Girls      

 grey trousers/shorts                     yellow and white gingham dress 

yellow school polo t’shirt             Grey cardigan 

Grey pullover 

black shoes                                      black shoes 

Please note that girls are no longer required to wear white shoes and a white cardigan. Trainers are not appropri-
ate for school and children may be asked to wear school pumps during the day. Jewellery (except for small stud 
earrings) make up and nail varnish are not allowed. 

FRIENDS OF ST MARGARET MARY’S 
INFANT SCHOOL EVENTS 

 

FOSMMIS has been very busy this term 
planning, organising and leading several 

events for parents and children to have fun 
and raise valuable funds for our school 

community.  
 

Thank you to all the parents and members 
of staff who have worked so hard to ensure 

that these events are a success.  
 

Anyone with a link, old or new, to our 
school can be a member of FOSMMIS. If 
you are interested in becoming a part of 
FOSMMIS then please come along to the 

next meeting in the Summer term. 

Summer Term 
 

The summer term is a very important part of 
our school year.  

 
Next half term, Year 2 children will begin to 
prepare and undertake their SATs. It is vital 
that children are in school and on time as 
much as possible, so that they can do as 

well as possible.  
 

In Year 1, the children will be preparing to 
undertake their ‘Year 1 Phonics Screening 

Check.’ This checks assessing their ability to 
sound out words. It will take place in mid 

June.  
 

Reception teachers will be busy making and 
collating assessments to record the chil-

dren’s achievements against the Foundation 
Stage Early Learning Goals.  

 
A very busy and important time in our 

school. 


